I ‘ I
—
AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF MINE SURVEYORS

NSW Sub Committee Annual Report November 2022

Fellow AIMS Members,
The AIMS NSW Sub-committee held bi-monthly meetings last year through teleconferencing.

Terms of Reference for the NSW committee were presented to and approved by the AIMS
Board.

Minutes were taken at all meeting with the information being included in AIMS Board
meetings.

State based seminars were limited to the Mudgee seminar only due to COVID restrictions,
however planning continues with Singleton, Mudgee will be conducted, and a regional Sydney
seminar, a western NSW seminar and a Wollongong seminar all being considered.

A Candidate surveyor workshop was held at the NSW BOSSI candidate workshop in Kurri Kurri
in May. We also conducted an online Zoom meeting for candidates which was well attended.

Nic Tucker continued in the role of AIMS representative to the NSW Board of surveying and
Spatial Information (BOSSI) and has represented the interests of the mine surveying industry
to BOSSI.

AIMS has several members representing the interests of mine surveying on BOSSI and industry
Boards and Committees, and we thank those members for volunteering their time.

Anyone interested in being involved with committee should feel free contact for inclusion on
the committee.

Michael Price
AIMS NSW Chairman

PO Box 828, Singleton NSW 2330 | www.minesurveyors.com.au | ACN 099 981 334




